NEW KNOXVILLE TELEPHONE COMPANY

301 WEST SOUTH STREET
NEW KNOXVILLE, OH 45871

Barcy McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

July 1, 2013
Subject: Case 13-1115-TP-COI

Compliance filing under 47 C.F.R. § 54.313(h)
Dear Secretary McNeal:

Pursuant to FCC rules for companies receiving universal service support please accept this
letter on behalf of New Knoxville Telephone Company regarding compliance with the FCC’s
$14 rate floor.

At this time, all of New Knoxville Telephone Company’s local exchange rates are below
the FCC’s rate floor. Because the company does not currently receive high cost support,
however, under FCC rules, failure to be at or above the floor does not result in a reduction
of universal service support.

Should you have any questions, please call Eileen Bodamer at 770-649-1886.

Susan Quellho@w
Controller

Sincerely,

PHONE - (419) 753-2457 FAX - (419) 753-2950
E-MAIL - NKTELCO@NKTELCO.NET
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